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25 October 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

The purpose of this letter is to outline the performance commitments for students this term. As you are aware this is 
a busy term with lots of different events that students will be called upon to perform in. These events will involve 
students from K-6 and particularly those students who are involved in our co-curricular ensembles. Rehearsals for all 
stage choirs and Kindy percussion will take place in class time. For all co-curricular ensembles, please ensure students 
arrive punctually to rehearsals. If your child is unable to make a rehearsal, please contact the ensemble director in the 
first instance or the Performing Arts office at performingarts@kws.nsw.edu.au 

Date Event Groups involved 
Tuesday October 30 
8am – DPA  

Junior Dance Rehearsal  
(please note venue change) 

Junior Dance 

Friday November 2 
10am DPA 

Grandparents Day Prep Strings 
Six Strings 
Prep Band 
Percussion Ensemble 
Junior Dance  
Kindergarten Percussion 
All choirs  
Speech & Drama item  

Saturday November 3 
10-12.30pm Prep School 

Prep Open Day Junior Strings 
Junior Band 
Six Strings 
All students for final item 

Tuesday November 13 
12.05pm DPA 

Performing Arts Assembly Speech & Drama item 
Individual music items 

Tuesday November 13 
2.15pm PT 

Year 1 Strings mini-concert Mrs Moxey’s Year 1 String group 

Tuesday November 13 
5.30-6.30pm PT 

Bands Concert Junior Band 
Prep Band 

Thursday November 15 
2.35pm PT 

Year 3 Band & Instrumental 
Concert 

Year 3 students 

Tuesday December 4 
10am DPA 

Celebration Assembly Prep Strings 
Prep Band 
5-6 Choir  

Tuesday December 4 
6.30pm DPA 

KWS Carol Concert Koristers  

We look forward to seeing parents, grandparents, family and friends and the variety of wonderful events this term. 

Any queries, please direct to the Performing Arts Office on 63920347 or email as above.  

Kind Regards 

Katie Sinclair 
Co-ordinator of Prep Performing Arts 


